
 

TOWN HALL 
LISTENING SESSON 

Morrow County will hold a listening session regarding the circuit 
courthouse construc�on project. Staff and the design team will be 
available to take public comment on the project. 

The purpose of the mee�ng is to review and address poten�al 
impacts of the loca�on of the new circuit courthouse near the 
fairgrounds and implement appropriate solu�ons into the design 
process. Addi�onal informa�on is available either at the County 
Office or by calling Earl Eastman, project manager, at 509-222-9800 
 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 27 
6:00 PM 

 
**Change of Loca�on** 
Morrow County Courthouse 

100 N. Court Street 
Heppner, Oregon 97836 

 
 


